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Happy New Year! 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  
We would like to update you on the recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.  

• Total recruitment: 48 participants  
• Recruitment target: 112 participants  

 
 
 

 
Congratulations to the following teams: 
 

• Iain McGurgan and the Oxford team for 
recruiting their 5th participant on Dec 
16th. 

 
Great result! 

 

Thank you for your hard work. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

RECRUITMENT PROGRESS 

IMPORTANT TRIAL UPDATES  
 
 

• Despite the current situation, we are still open to recruitment. 
 

• Shahena no longer works on PROHIBIT-ICH, please forward any queries to the team 
(contact details can be found at the bottom of this newsletter). 
 

• Please kindly get in touch and let us know if your site is still open for recruitment and if 
you are having any difficulties with carrying out follow up visits. 

 
 

CAMBRIDGE ARE OUR TOP 
RECRUITERS! 

Thank you for your continued help and support. 
 

Please contact us if you have any questions about the eligibility of a potential participant or have 
any other questions.  We’re always happy to help!          www.prohibit-ich.org.uk  
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Cambridge are our top recruiting site. 
Well Done! 
 

 

      
  

 

SITE RECRUITMENT SUCCESS! 


